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I support removal of all Klamath dams.  Analysis shows that dam removal
will greatly reduce unhealthy conditions in the Klamath River, and will
improve water quality. It will also bring the salmon home to hundreds of
miles of habitat and the Klamath Tribes in the upper Klamath basin. This
is an environmental and social justice issue of utmost concern.
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